
 

 
 

Date:     January 27, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:         PA signed with Abbott Laboratories INC for WIC Formula Rebates 

 
 
The State Procurement Office would like to announce the new contract, CTR073992, for the NASPO 

Valuepoint PA for Formula Rebates for Women, Infants, and Children. For use on January 29th, 2025.  

 

Company 
Previous 

Contract # Contract # Contract Name 
Primary 
Contact Email 

Phone 
Number 

Abbott 
Laboratories 

INC CTR041963 CTR073992 

Valuepoint PA Formula 
Rebates for Women, 
Infants and Children 

(WIC) Kori Stenzel 

Kori.Stenzel@
ABBOTT.CO

M 
(614) 624 - 

6429 

 

 

For any questions about the contract, please reach out to Ashley Anderson of the State Procurement Office 

at Ashley.Anderson@azdoa.gov.  
 


